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June 30, 2025 

Update to Vision Services Billing 
Medicaid 

Molina Healthcare of Washington, Inc. would like to share an upcoming change regarding billing for 
Vision Services. We have updated the Vision Services Billing flyer with the removal of Essential Medical 
Eye Care Services, this change will take effect on September 1, 2025.  

Please review the updated Vision Services Billing on our website under Provider Toolkits and resources 
at https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/wa/medicaid/resource/Provider-Toolkits-and-
Resources.aspx. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification regarding the updates, please do not hesitate to 
reach out. You can contact the Provider and Member Contact Center at (800) 869-7165, TTY 711, or 
VSP at (800) 615-1883 for assistance. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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